
Facilities Committee Meeting

March 7, 2024 at 8:00 AM.

Attendees: Dave Chambers, Julie Crew, Crell Johns, Craig Komar, Steve Mishler, Gretchen
Newton, Ryan O’Cull, Ron Ross, Aaron Sable
Not in attendance: Victoria Druley, Cyndi McClintock, Andrew West

Levy Update - 7.5 Mill Continuous Operating Levy
Get all the Facts - Medinabees.org

Previous Business:

● Heritage Elementary - Planning stages continue with Fanning Howey Architects to
discuss the conversion of Heritage Elementary to Helping Hands Preschool.

● Performing Arts Center - Quotes are being received to change house lighting to LED.

New Business:

● Attorney General Grant - Director of Business Affairs, Ryan O’Cull, has submitted a
grant request in the amount of $450,000.00 for the complete system update to Medina
City Schools Access Control system.

● Ella Canavan Elementary - A manual slide gate and fence has been installed to prevent
vehicle access.

● H.G. Blake Elementary - Plans and permits are in process to build the Blake Pavilion.
The concrete pad was previously poured last summer and funded by H.G. Blake
Elementary PTO.

● Elementary Playground Cameras - Security cameras have been installed at Canavan,
Heritage, and Waite. The camera project is funded by an OFCC grant.

● Eagle Scout Project - A project is in motion to install posts that will act as path markers
for the Cross County course. The posts will measure 3.5 feet above ground.

● Baseball Dedication - Discussions are in progress for an Entranceway Arch at Wells
Park in honor and remembrance of Jim Wells, a Medina County and Medina City
Schools sports legend.

● A.I. Root Middle School - The City of Medina will provide cleanup of leaf debris to the
Pickleball Courts. Poles will be placed on April 1st for the season.

Next Meeting: April 4, 2024 / 8:00 AM / MHS PDC


